
Secretary Report & Minutes of Meriden Amateur Radio 
Club

February 2013
The February 14, 2013 business meeting was cancelled by Vice 
President Jim N1ZN, acting chair. Cancellation due to weather related 
no building access. An impromptu on-the-air net was held on the 
W1KKF repeater with 11 check-ins. 
Submitted Dan Murphy, W1DMM, Secretary 
A special business meeting was called by President John N1GNV 
before the February activity meeting on Thursday February 28, 2013. 
The meeting opened at 7:42 PM. Items covered: 
Annual adit report for 2012 is complete and all financials were found in 
order. 
Motion to accept new member Joanne Grabinski (No call). Passed. 
The March activity meeting will be a presentation by Haggie KB1HCC 
on his recent wind jammer sail in the Atlantic. 
Business meeting adjourned at 7:47 PM 
Submitted; Jim Savage N1ZN Vice President


